Freedom of Information Act 2000 – direct payment services
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:
Please can you provide the following details in regards to direct payment services (Health and Social Care):

You clarified:

I mean Direct Payment as a Support Service (DPSS)

1. What is the number of people using a Personal Budget/Direct Payment?  
Answer: Within the period April-June 2017/18, there were 1201 service users in receipt of a Direct Payment Support Service (DPSS)

2. Is the service outsourced?

We do currently contract out our Direct Payment Support Services

3. If yes, please provide the following information:

i. Contract value
Max. budget of £657,500.00 per annum across all providers.
ii. Current provider

-          Enham

-          Mosaic: Shaping Disability Services

-          Rosekel

-          The Rowan Organisation

iii. Contract length

4 years

iv. Renewal date

v. If no, are you planning to outsource? If yes, when?

iv an v above, the current DPSS contract ends on 31/03/2018. However, a re-commissioning exercise is currently underway with a view to implementation of a new service/s from April 1, 2018

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

